
MEMORANDUM 
 
February 27, 2003 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Arts funding 
 
 
Tim Hedgepeth at the Arts Commission sent this article over a few days ago, with his 
thanks for your support of the arts in Mississippi.  This information will be good to use in 
your remarks at the Arts Awards ceremony tomorrow. 


